
Submitter: Sidonie Surkis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1174 

Nutritionist should be able to become fully licensed; their work in protecting our health 

is vital.  There needs to be a standard that they are held to, and a lucens7ng board to 

both protect nutritionists AND patients, enabling patients to have high standards of 

care and for nutritionists to be paid for their expertise.   They also need to be able to 

bill insurance - thus helping more people be able to access their services.   Thank 

you.  


